Tracy, Mary

From: , OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 2:37 PM
To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Military Spouse License Feedback

From: William D. Richard [mailto‘:wm.richard@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 2:36 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Military Spouse License Feedback

I'm writing to express my support for proposed changes to APR 3 to create a streamlined path to admission for
military spouses who move to Washington in furtherance of their spouse's military duty. Washington has
several large military installations, and for spouses of military personnel who transfer to those installations who
are also licensed lawyers in other states, being able to practice in the state where their spouses were transferred
could be the difference between a comfortable, satisfying life for that spouse and taking work that wastes their
talents. I encourage the Supreme Court to adopt these proposed changes to APR 3.

Yours very truly,
William D. Richard
WSBA #44027, Active Member



